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Monday 5 July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you about some changes to transition arrangements for your child between now and Tuesday 6 September 2021.

I am saddened to say that due to a change in local circumstances regarding COVID, I am cancelling the transition morning this week on Wednesday 7 July for children coming into Cocklemoor reception class in September.  We have also taken the decision to cancel home visits for the same reason.

Whilst we have been very fortunate as a school, an increasing number of local children are being affected.  We would not wish to exacerbate this situation amongst our local families and hope you support this decision.

I feel very fortunate that we have had several opportunities to meet the children at the meeting, on a tour, during a pop by or stay and play session.  I know that these opportunities and our first few days of next term will ensure a smooth transition for your child.

Please contact the School Office if you have any questions or comments about this matter.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Tiffany Doughty Davis
Headteacher
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